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Attendance this week 

 

Whole school attendance this week  94.1% 

Best attendance this week: 

Heron Class 97% & Starling Class 95.8%  

If a class gets the highest attendance for 3 
consecutive weeks a reward will be  

arranged.  
 
 

 

Edition no 11 

 

Year R’s had a visit this week 

from Rivers Rodents and Reptiles.  

They saw iguanas, snakes, rats 

and spiders to name a few.   We 

hope they enjoyed the session. 

 

Reminder that although it’s coming to the end of the term, full school 

uniform is still required.     If you require new uniform for September 

we have lots of stock already in—please purchase via Eduspot and we 

can send to your child’s class.     

 

Mr Fitter, Headteacher  

SPORTS DAY 

Sports Day for Years R, 1 and 2 will take place on Wednesday 29th June in the morning.   Please apply sun 
cream if the weather looks sunny, provide a sun hat and a water bottle.     All children need their pe kit in school 
please.    If the weather looks doubtful we will try to reschedule for Wednesday 13th July.    

PTA news 

 

Thank you for everyone for supporting us with the summer fayre today—for donations, for coming along to  

purchase goods made by classes and for enjoying the afternoon.   

 

Reminder that if anyone would like to join the PTA for the next academic and help us plan even more events 

you would be more than welcome.   We meet regularly at school.  Contact us via facebook.    
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 DATES FOR THE DIARY: 

Summer Fayre:    Friday 24th June 

Sports Day Year R 1 and 2   Wednesday 29th June from 9.15 am  

Sports Day Years 3,4 5 and 6  Wednesday 6th July from 9.15 am 

Reserve sports day    Wednesday 13th July  

Church in School:    Sunday 17th July  

Year 6 Beach trip    Tuesday 19th July  

Year 6 Leavers service   Morning of Thursday 21st July  

End of Term:     Thursday 21st  July  

 

Academic Year 2022—2023    

Staff development dates:   Thursday 1st and Friday 2nd September 

School starts:     Monday 5th September 

CONTACT NUMBERS/ADDRESSES ETC 

Please remember to let the school office know if 

you change your mobile or home telephone  

numbers.    We have had occasions where in an 

emergency we are unable to contact parents.    

 

We also need to know if you move home address.      

Thank you for your help on this.  

 

WORSHIP 
 
This week in worship, we have been exploring the theme, ‘living without lies’. Through the intriguing  
stories of Jacob and Esau; Samson and Delilah and Cain and Abel, we have learnt that lying can  
have difficult consequences, but that speaking the truth can reap great benefits! The children identi 
fied that having self-control, a ‘Fruit of the Spirit’, can help us to try and live without lies – thank you 
Lord for your Holy Spirit! However, when we do make mistakes, we can go to Jesus, say a meaningful 
sorry and we are blessed with His forgiveness. Memory verse of the week: ‘The Lord detests lying lips 
but delights in people who are trustworthy’.  

 

LOST PROPERTY 

 

We will start a new process for collecting lost property 

around the school. 

 

We will collect all items that are misplaced around the 

school and try to locate their owners.  It would really 

help us if all items are named either with sew on or iron 

on labels or even with a permanent marker pen. 

 

We will advertise that the items are available to be 

looked through but we will not hold onto the items for a 

long time and will recycle them.     

 

Thank you for your co-operation on this matter. 

Conversation starter: 

If you could eat only one food for the rest of your life, 

what would it be? 

If time travel was possible, would you rather go to the 

past or the future? 


